
Assemblies are a regular Monday morning event in
school once again. So far, these have included an
excellent presentation by our Science teacher Mr.
Tony and his class on how we calculate the speed of
light using an egg white and a microwave (!) and on
the 14th February, our SRC celebrated the day with
various extremely enjoyable and varied events.

We have a very varied selection of ECAs in progress this term. These include Ms. Lee’s spectacular ‘Art
on the Wall’ project to enliven our outdoor spaces, Ms. Claudia’s creative ‘DIY Home Decor’ and Mr.
Chris’ class creating a bird feeder for his wildlife conservation group.



Year 8 full-time students enjoyed a wonderful day out at Kulen
Mountain. We saw the spectacular scenery, the Thousand Lingas,
the Giant Reclining Buddha and also took the opportunity to swim
in the waterfalls. We rounded everything off with a picnic and it was
a day the students will never forget.
Hopefully, we will be able to continue field trips at fairly regular
intervals in future as they provide a great way to educate our
students, especially in history, geography and science.

We are delighted to welcome our new PE teacher, Mr. Anthony to the ISSR team. He
hails from the Philippines and brings to us many years of teaching experience, both in
Phnom Penh and in Siem Reap. He has settled in exceptionally well and seems to
have already formed a great relationship with our students.

Preparations are in progress for our High School Sports
Day and are being organised by Mr. Anthony right now.
This will take place on March 14th on the High School
premises. It is another step in the right direction of
getting us back to normal school activity.



We have been making preparations for our forthcoming mock exams which begin the week commencing
February 28th and run until March 28th.

These are an extremely important way of determining the standard of students’ work leading up to the
final exams later this year, helping us determine any difficulties they might encounter and therefore help
with these in the coming months.



Yang Sanya of Year 12 achieved the remarkable feat of achieving an A grade which was rewarded with a
Microsoft Surface 8 Pro from ISSR and a moto from the Siem Reap Governor.
She also passed the Royal University of Fine Arts Entrance exam. Well done!
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